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24 September 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Face Coverings 

Following changes to Government guidance and due to the rising numbers of positive cases within all 

areas, I would like to respectfully request that all parents/carers wear face coverings whilst dropping 

their children off in the mornings and collecting at the end of the day. 

This will be introduced from tomorrow (Friday 25 September 2020). 

Staff will now also be following this guidance. 

I would like to thank you all for your continued support and working with us to help prevent 

infection. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Hannah O’Neill 

Headteacher 


